
Dear Family and Friends,

Greetings from beautiful , green Wisconsin! Probably the biggest

adventure these past two months of furlough was a long road trip

to Colorado. Whi le in Colorado, we attended and shared at a youth

conference at the YMCA of the Rockies.

At the conference, Justo shared an elective related to the theme of

missions. We also enjoyed some of the beautiful scenery and great

fel lowship. I t was such a joy to fel lowship with over 1,800 other

people who attended the retreat. For the kids, touching snow was a

highl ight of the trip since we don't have it in Ecuador.

Once again we are back in Wisconsin after travel ing 3,000 miles

with four young chi ldren. Thank you so much for your prayers and

encouragement. We have been so blessed by the interest and

excitement expressed as we

share about the ministry in

Ecuador. We are looking forward

to returning and settl ing back

into the work, ministry, and

dai ly l i fe in Ecuador.

Colossians 3:17 "And whatever

you do in word or deed, do al l in

the name of the Lord Jesus,

giving thanks to God the Father

through Him."

Love in Christ: Justo, Patricia,

and fami ly

pi l lmanfami ly@gmai l .com

http: //pi l lmanfami ly.com

612-208-2081

Gifts can be sent to:

Justo & Patricia Pi l lman

AFLC World Missions

3110 East Medicine Lake Blvd.

Minneapol is, MN 55441

Ju ly-Aug. 2017

Aug 6 Onalaska, WI

Aug 13 Arl ington, WA (& area)

Aug 20 St. James, MN

Aug 27 Amery, WI

Aug 30 Return to Ecuador

We appreciate your prayers for

safety and energy as we finish

our final month of furlough before

returning to Ecuador.
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